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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk waste pick up
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 9:10:49 AM






From: Dean Mednick <dinomednick@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 6:07 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk waste pick up
 
I heard the Mayor is trying to remove the bulk waste pick up in Sandy. Please don’t let the bulk waste pickup be taken away from us, This is a great way to keep the 
city clean and safe!  Even if we only have it once a year it would help. 
Thank you,
Dean Mednick
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